

## **Care Packages**

Friday, December 14, 2012 5:16 AM

From: "Ferris, Paul J MSG MIL USA USASOC" <paui.ferris@us.army.mil>

To: scott@christmasforourtroops.org

Dear Women and Men of Christmas For Our Troops;

First and foremost, THANK YOU!

Thank you for the wonderful care packages.

Thank you for spending the time to create all of those customs forms that have to be placed on each package.

Thank you for coordinating with the USPS in order to ship the packages.

Thank you for gathering the supplies for the packages.

Thank you for the love required to create the packages.

Above all, thank YOU for your support, dedication and patriotism.

On behalf of all the Soldiers of Company A, 96th Civil Affairs Battalion (Airborne) we are humbled by your generosity and the time you devoted to us. Kindness that comes out of the blue, unlooked for, is sometimes the most powerful kindness of all. We appreciate it and wish we could reciprocate in some way that would show you what a difference your thoughtfulness made.

Best Regards,

MSG Paul J. Ferris

**CMOC-S Operations NCOIC** Special Operations Task Force-South Kandahar AFG